
 

 DAILY BULLETIN  

PROUD HOME OF THE PIRATES   

                            

       Good Morning Reedley High Staff and Students, 

     Here is  Today’s Bulletin, for​
​ ​ Friday, May 16, 2025 

 

CLASS NEWS 

 

Pizza Wedge, CHEF SALAD, Chicken Burger Combo, SALAD BAR, 

 

Juniors: If you were invited to the Bulldog Bound event and haven’t picked up your 

certificate yet, please stop by the counseling office during break, lunch, or after 

school to get it! 

 

Attention Seniors,  

If you are interested in attending the Sober Grad event after the graduation 

ceremony on May 30, please pick up a permission slip in your Government Econ 

Class. The permission slip is due May 23, 2025 at the end of the day. If  you have 

any questions please see Mrs. Ledington. 

 

Prom is this Saturday, May 17th at Wolf Lakes in Sanger. There are only a few tickets 
remaining. Go by the finance office at lunch or break to secure your spot for Saturday's 
event. The remaining tickets are available only to RHS students. No more guest passes 
will be accepted. See you all there. 
 
Anyone interested in playing or coaching in the annual Powderpuff flag football game, 
see Coach Gates or Coach Gonzalez 



Attention, all students interested in Reedley High Sports or NJROTC next year, please 
take advantage of KCUSD's Free Sports Physicals being held the last week of school 
Monday June 2nd- Thursday June 5th. Please go to the Athletic Office for more 
information and to pick up the physical paperwork 
 
Attention All Students in need of Saturday School. We only have three more Saturday's 
left. May 17th, 24th and 31st. Please plan accordingly.  
 
Attention All Students in need of Wednesday Tardy Makeups. We only have Two more 
left. May 21st and 28th. Please plan accordingly.  
 
Attention current Sophomores and Juniors. As promised, if you end the year NOT on the 
LOP List you are eligible for an off campus pass by Labor Day or three weeks after the 
start of the school year! Keep up the great work! 
 
Attention Seniors. A reminder to request your Final Transcript if you're planning on 

attending University, UC's, or other. Please pay your fee in the Finance Office. Each 

Official  transcript is $1.00. If you have further questions please see Mrs. Ramirez 

in the Counseling Office during break, lunch, or afterschool. Last day to request it is 

Friday, May 23rd. 

 

"Attention Seniors, the 2025 High School Graduation Ceremony Clearance Sheet will be 
passed out on Monday May 19th during lunch next to the counseling office if you are 
meeting graduation requirements and if you have completed the Senior Exit Survey.  
Information has been posted on google classroom." 
 
Students, if you have not picked up your academic award, please stop by the Counseling 
Office during break, lunch, or after school. 
 
 
 

CLUB NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

 
 



 

SPORTS FOR THE WEEK 

 
Friday May 16 
Track & Field, Boys & Girls in Division 3 Track & Field Championship at Reedley 
High School: Release players 12:00 pm (Report at 12:45 pm. Meet starts at 3:00 pm) 
Baseball, Varsity in CIF Central Section Division 4 Playoffs at Immanuel High 
School: Release players at 1:45 pm (Departure at 3:15 from Pool Parking Lot. Game at 
4:30 pm) 
Softball, Varsity in CIF Central Section Division 4 Playoffs at Hanford High 
School: Release players at 12:47 pm (Departure at 1:45 from RHS PAT. Game at 4:30 
pm) 
 
 
 
 

This has been your student bulletin for today, 

 

Hope you have a great day, 

and never forget this: 

R Team R School R Town 

 

      Goooooooooo………………… Pirates!                                     


